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We are thrilled to share with you the highlights
from our recent training event, the In-service
Training to Support the Continuous
Professional Development of Adult Educators,
held in Nicosia, Cyprus, from May 14th to May
16th, 2024. Hosted by Enoros Consulting, the
event brought together partners from across
Europe for three days of insightful discussions,
interactive workshops, and collaborative
learning focused on family-centric mental
health education.
Day 1: May 14th, 2024 Training began with
Enoros's welcome, followed by JFV-PCH's
Module 1 overview on family mental health
and Module 2's TAMUS Project introduction
and workshop.

Day 2: May 15th, 2024 ENOROS led Module 3 on
Challenge-Based Learning (CBL) and Module 4 on
accessible resource design. Participants engaged in
hands-on activities and shared insights.
Day 3: May 16th, 2024 ENOROS reviewed the
program, followed by JFV-PCH's TAMUS project
update and discussions on future applications.
We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all
participants, facilitators, and hosts for their
invaluable contributions to the success of this
training event. Together, we are making
significant strides towards supporting mental well-
being across generations through the TAMUS
Project.

Warm regards, 
TAMUS Project Team


